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Clerk Dorothy Brown Dismayed by  
Terrorist Attacks in Mumbai, India 

 
 

(Chicago) --- “I am greatly dismayed by the tragic incidents unfolding in Mumbai,” said Hon. 
Dorothy Brown, Clerk of the Circuit Court of Cook County, Illinois, upon learning that more 
than 150 are dead due to terrorist attacks that began on Wednesday, Nov. 27, in the capital city 
of  the state of Maharashtra, India. 
 
“There are several Indian-American employees on my staff, and I have many good friends in the 
Indian-American community of Cook County. My thoughts and prayers are with them as they 
cope with the horrific events taking place in their homeland.  
 
“I also feel for the family and friends of the Indian and foreign, including American, victims of 
these violent attacks,” Clerk Brown added. 
 
“I am appalled that gunmen could so callously shed innocent blood and take the lives of 
unsuspecting private citizens as they went about their daily routines. This latest terrorist attack in 
India compels us as global nations to work together to end terrorism worldwide,” Clerk Brown 
concluded.   
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